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 I am distraught at the possibility of this development. I have lived in the same quite ordinary house since 1975 
and have loved the local green environment, taking weekend walks , enjoying the peace and fresh air and local 
wildlife.
But also I live near to the Town and it is a great balance. Over recent years the M25 and increasing traffic 
sometimes results in gridlock in our area, and this and other developments have caused a strain on our 
infrastructure. To think of thousands of homes being built on the Green Belt and the detrimental effect this 
would have on local people is a dreadful prospect that must be avoided. We are already bursting at the seams. 
Please leave our breathing space alone.


